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The K-1 World Grand Prix has come and gone and Badr Hari, the bad boy, one of the main
attractions at the event was forced to pull out of th event due to a foot injury. There was some
talk about it possibly being less-than-accurate or truthful, that there was some controversy
about him fighting beyond one fight, but this photo was released this morning and tells all of the
story that you need to know; that looks really, really painful.

  

There have been other rumors, like Badr Hari being back in prison already, but we've seen
absolutely nothing to substantiate that. We wish the Bad Boy a speedy recovery and look
forward to seeing him back in the ring again when he has more time to prepare.
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